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applications, as well as a Windows 8 workshop. Ideal for business courses. Real
world problem solving for business and beyond The Your Office series prepares
students to use both technical and soft skills in the real world. Hands-on
technical content is woven into realistic business scenarios and focuses on using
Microsoft Office® as a decision-making tool. The series features a unique running
business scenario that connects all of the cases together and exposes students to
using Office to solve problems relating to business areas like finance and
accounting, production and operations, sales and marketing. Each chapter
introduces a realistic business case for students to complete via hands-on steps
that are easily identified in blue shaded boxes. Each blue box teaches a skill and
comes complete with video and interactive support. Chapters are grouped into
Business Units, which collectively illustrate a specific set of business concepts
to achieve AACSB-related outcomes. Each Business Unit ends with a Capstone
section, testing students' ability to apply concepts and skills beyond a single
chapter. Note: You are purchasing a standalone product; MyITLab does not come
packaged with this content. Students, if interested in purchasing this title with
MyITLab, ask your instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course ID.
Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more information.
Essentials of Public Health Management Fallon Jr 2011-05-04 Written for both
professionals and students, Essentials of Public Health Management is a practical,
nontheoretical reference that will prepare the reader for the hands-on management
and daily operations of a complex public health department or agency.
Seven Skills for the Future Emma-Sue Prince 2019 7 Skills for the Future.
Social Issues in the Workplace: Breakthroughs in Research and Practice Management
Association, Information Resources 2017-11-30 Corporations have a social
responsibility to assist in the overall well-being of their employees through the
compliance of moral business standards and practices. However, many societies
still face serious issues related to unethical business practices. Social Issues
in the Workplace: Breakthroughs in Research and Practice is a comprehensive
reference source for the latest scholarly material on the components and impacts
of social issues on the workplace. Highlighting a range of pertinent topics such
as business communication, psychological health, and work-life balance, this
multi-volume book is ideally designed for managers, professionals, researchers,
students, and academics interested in social issues in the workplace.
Human Resource Management Gary Dessler 2000 Human Resource Management provides
readers with a complete, comprehensive review of essential personnel management
concepts and techniques in a highly readable and understandable form. Coverage
emphasizes essential themes throughout the book, including the building of better,

Introduction to Human Resource Management Paul Banfield 2012-02-09 Co-written by
an HR lecturer and an HR practitioner, this introductory textbook provides
academic and practical insights which convey the reality of human resource
management. The range of real life cases and learning features enables students to
quickly understand the issues in practice as well as theory, and brings the
subject to life.
Transformational Human Resources Management in Zimbabwe Mervis Chiware 2022-09-19
This book is a stepping stone toward solving public sector human capital
challenges in Zimbabwe as it equips human capital managers with solutions to key
issues in the public sector. In Zimbabwe, the public sector human capital drives
the economy as over half of the population access their services through public
enterprises. Government is the major agent in economic and infrastructure
development as well as the production of goods and services. However, Zimbabwe’s
public service is underperforming due to poorly motivated and managed employees
who do not respond to the needs of its clients. This is a cause of concern as the
public sector human capital is central to the overall performance of the public
sector. Often public sector managers and leaders lack advanced, relevant, and
dynamic skills and knowledge to deal with human resource challenges within the New
Public Management environment. It is critical for the public sector to transform
its human resource management to suit twenty-first-century needs. Effective human
resource management in the public sector leads to economic growth and therefore
the achievement of the Zimbabwe National Vision 2030. Therefore, this book serves
as a guide for public sector managers and those directly or indirectly involved in
human capital management. It provides in-depth knowledge and guidance in effective
human capital management within the context of the public sector in Zimbabwe.
Encyclopedia of American Business Rick Boulware 2014-05-14 Buying, selling,
budgeting, and saving are fundamental business practices that almost everyone
understands on a basic level.
Human Resource Management Gary Dessler 2011 Authoritative and current information
on Human Resource Management that ALL managers can use. This best-selling HRM text
is designed to provide authoritative and accurate information on HR-related
responsibilities and personnel management by focusing on practical applications,
concepts, and techniques that ALL managers can use in business. The twelfth
edition contains major changes and revisions, as well as new material, while
keeping its focus on the practical applications all managers need to know.
Your Office Amy S. Kinser 2016-01-14 This book covers introductory Word, Excel,
Access, and PowerPoint, with additional sections on integrating those
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faster, more competitive organizations through HRM; practical applications that
help all managers deal with their personnel-related responsibilities; and
technology and HR. Specific topics include the strategic role of human resource
management; equal opportunity and the law; job analysis; personnel planning and
recruiting; employee testing and selection; interviewing candidates; training and
developing employees; managing organizational renewal; appraising performance;
managing careers and fair treatment; establishing pay plans; pay-for-performance
and financial incentives; benefits and services; labor relations and collective
bargaining; employee safety and health; managing human resources in an
international business; human resources information systems and technology. For
practicing Human Resource Managers as well as any business managers who deal with
human resource/personnel issues.
Project and Program Management Mitchell L. Springer 2016-03-15 This third edition
of Project and Program Management: A Competency-Based Approach expands on the
second edition in every chapter. It brings fresh, updated insights gained from
years of teaching and research. Specifically, the third edition delves deeper into
the qualitative nature of program/project management to deepen the reader's
understanding of key concepts. The new edition also expands its approach to
instruction to accommodate a variety of learning scenarios, from the new student
encountering program/project management for the first time, to the working
professional advancing job skills and exploring practical aspects of the
multifaceted discipline.
Human Resource Management David G. Collings 2018-08-15 Despite over three decades
of debate around the nature of human resource management (HRM), its intellectual
boundaries and its application in practice, the field continues to be dogged by a
number of theoretical and practical limitations. Written by an international team
of respected scholars, this updated textbook adopts a critical perspective to
examine the core management function of HRM in all its complexity – including its
darker sides. Human Resource Management: A Critical Approach opens with a critique
of the very concept of HRM, tracing its development over time, and then
systematically analyses the context of HRM, practice of HRM and international
perspectives on HRM. New chapters commissioned for this second edition look at HRM
and the issues of diversity, migration, global supply chains and economic crisis.
This textbook is essential reading for advanced and inquisitive students of HRM,
and for HRM professionals looking to deepen their understanding of the
complexities of their field.
The Encyclopedia of Human Resource Management, Volume 1 William J. Rothwell
2012-03-12 The three volumes in The Encyclopedia of Human Resource Management
offer a comprehensive review of the essential issues and most important
information available on the topic. Each volume in the encyclopedia contains
contributions from some of the most celebrated names in the field of human
resource management (HRM) and addresses the myriad challenges faced by today's
human resource professionals. Volume 1 puts the focus on the definition of terms
and practices that are most relevant to today's human resource management (HRM)
professionals. The contributors bring an up-to-date perspective of HRM definitions
and practices and for ease of access, the terms are presented in alphabetical
order. Each contributor includes the most recent research on a particular topic
and summarizes a new and progressive definition of these important terms. The book
begins with an enlightening discussion of the evolving practice of talent
management and contains the following topics: Affirmative Action, Assessment,
Business Ethics, Campus Recruitment, Career Development, Compensation, Drug Tests,
human-resource-management-dessler-12th-edition

Employee Relations, Flexible Benefits, Glass Ceiling, HR Metrics and Analytics,
Mergers and Acquisitions, National Labor Relations Act, Quality Circles,
Recruitment and Selection, Self-Directed Work Teams, Social Responsibility,
Strategic Human Resource Management, Training Needs Analysis, Work Family Balance,
and more. The Encyclopedia of Human Resource Management gives human resource
professionals the knowledge, information, and tools needed to implement the best
practices in the field.
Proceedings of the XIII International Symposium SymOrg 2012: Innovative Management
and Business Performance Maja Levi-Jakšić 2012-06-03
Introducing Human Resource Management Caroline Hook 2019 Introducing Human
Resource Management is a lively and engaging introduction to the key topics and
issues surrounding people management. Clearly linking HR theory to the work
environment, this book explores core areas such as HR strategy and planning,
employee engagement, diversity and equality, and talent management and
development. The text combines solid academic underpinning with practical examples
to allow you to consolidate your learning and apply it in practice.
Post-Pandemic Talent Management Models in Knowledge Organizations Talukdar,
Mohammad Rafiqul Islam 2022-05-27 In today’s modern business world, the dominant
factor of any organization's success is human capital. Appropriately acquiring and
managing talented staff is crucial to the growth and development of companies and
provides them with a considerable competitive advantage in the industry. Further
study on the importance of talent management is required to ensure businesses are
able to thrive in the present environment. Post-Pandemic Talent Management Models
in Knowledge Organizations discusses strategic human resource management and the
talent management of post-modern knowledge-based organizations during the COVID-19
pandemic and post-pandemic paradigm. Covering critical topics such as
organizational performance and creative work behavior, this major reference work
is ideal for managers, business owners, entrepreneurs, academicians, researchers,
scholars, instructors, and students.
Seven Moralities of Human Resource Management T. Klikauer 2014-10-28 Seven
Moralities of Human Resource Management analyses morality of HRM from the
perspective of American psychologist Laurence Kohlberg. This book examines and
makes value judgements on whether or not HRM is moral from the viewpoint of
Kohlberg's seven stages of morality as a follow-up study of the author's 2012
book, Seven Management Moralities.
Fundamentals of Human Resource Management Gary Dessler 2013-01-04 ALERT: Before
you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure
that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products exist for each title, including customized versions for individual
schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products
may not be included when purchasing or renting from companies other than Pearson;
check with the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental books If you
rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code may have been
redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new access code. Access codes
Access codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry a higher
risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check with the
seller prior to purchase. -- Directed primarily toward undergraduate courses in
human resource management, this text also provides practical content to current
and aspiring industry professionals. Fundamentals of Human Resource Management
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covers a wide range of HR topics and shows readers the importance of human
resource management within the restraints of a compact semester. Offering a wealth
of functional examples and applications, this text emphasizes the notion that all
managers need basic human resource management skills. This edition is the first
text on the market to build its core around the talent management process--which
the author defines as the goal-oriented and integrated process of planning,
recruiting, developing, managing, and compensating employees. Note: This is the
standalone book, if you want the book/access card order the ISBN below: 013335508X
/ 9780133355086 Fundamentals of Human Resource Management Plus MyManagementLab
with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of: 0132994909 /
9780132994903 Fundamentals of Human Resource Management 0133020215 / 9780133020212
MyManagementLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for Fundamentals of Human
Resource Management
Management Techniques for a Diverse and Cross-Cultural Workforce Sharma, Naman
2018-02-16 Workforce diversity refers to a strategy that promotes and supports the
integration of human diversification in business. By utilizing focused inclusion
policies and practices, businesses can guide work environments and create an
optimal business culture. Management Techniques for a Diverse and Cross-Cultural
Workforce is a critical scholarly resource that examines the emerging work culture
to understand the underlying human processes prevalent in modern organizations.
Featuring coverage on a broad range of topics, such as gender diversity, workforce
trends, and inclusion management, this book is geared towards business owners,
managers, entrepreneurs, professionals, researchers, and students seeking current
research on diversity management.
Managing People and Organizations in Changing Contexts Graeme Martin 2006-08-14
Managing People and Organizations in Changing Contexts addresses the contemporary
problems faced by managers in dealing with people, organizations and managing
change in a theoretically-informed and practical way. This textbook is a
contemporary and relevant alternative to the standard works that cover material on
Organization Behaviour and Human Resource Management because it approaches people
management from the perspective of managers and aspiring managers. The book has an
international orientation and many of the cases and examples in the book reflect
this. It addresses the problems that managers face in managing people in old and
new economy organisations and is interdisciplinary in its approach, including
contributions from management, organisational behaviour, HRM, strategy, marketing
and reputation management, and technology. This text meets the requirements of
managers, leaders and students in managing people in contemporary and changing
contexts. Managing People and Organizations in Changing Contexts offers: * a
contemporary and relevant edge with an original structure * awareness of
international and current trends and up-to-the-minute detail. * cases based on
original research and consulting experience * new material on the role of
management and leadership, technology and reputation management, and covers much
of the material for CIPD’s core management standards * material that has been
tested with managers and students in Europe, the USA and Asia * a website on
Managing Human Resources Luis R. Gomez-Mejia 1995 This book centers on business
decision-making and managerial problem-solving, consistent with today's best
practices' Human Resource Management Practice and Research. Real-life cases and a
global focus will hold readers' interest as this book imparts valuable information
about the dynamic field of human resources. Expanded coverage of international
human resource issues governs this edition of the popular book; it also covers the
management of work flows, job analysis, equal opportunity and the legal
human-resource-management-dessler-12th-edition

environment, diversity, recruitment and selection of employees, downsizing and
outplacement, performance management and appraisal, workforce training, career
development, compensation management, rewards and performance, employee benefits,
employee relations, employee rights and discipline, organized labor, and workplace
safety and health. The reference resource for human resource directors, managers,
and small business owners, as well as others in leadership positions.
Human Resource Management Dessler/Griffiths/Lloyd-Walker 2007 Offers students a
comprehensive understanding of HRM theory, skills and application - a perfect fit
for a one semester unit. The authors reflect on current HRM issues such as
diversity, flexibility, equity, globalisation, the regulatory environment, and IT.
J Griffiths, La Trobe University and B Lloyd-Walker, Victoria University.
Emerging Trends in Banking and Finance Sruthi.S, Dr.Harbans Lal Sharma
Entrepreneurial Management Theory and Practice Lee Tzong Ru 2018-08-29 People like
to have their own business, but few succeed. In this book, we show you what the
process and procedures are to start-up your own business. Around 100 real cases
featuring SMEs in Asia are introduced to show how businesses are run in the real
world. From these practice cases, we can find rules to make a business
sustainable. After reading this book, you will be able to find out what your
advantages and disadvantages are, especially if you are keen to start a business
in Asia. This book might even help you decide whether it is time for you to startup your own business or not.
Statistical Tools and Analysis in Human Resources Management Bhattacharyya, Dipak
Kumar 2018-01-12 Recently, the use of statistical tools, methodologies, and models
in human resource management (HRM) has increased because of human resources (HR)
analytics and predictive HR decision making. To utilize these technological tools,
HR managers and students must increase their knowledge of the resources’ optimum
application. Statistical Tools and Analysis in Human Resources Management is a
critical scholarly resource that presents in-depth details on the application of
statistics in every sphere of HR functions for optimal decision-making and
analytical solutions. Featuring coverage on a broad range of topics such as
leadership, industrial relations, training and development, and diversity
management, this book is geared towards managers, professionals, upper-level
students, administrators, and researchers seeking current information on the
integration of HRM technologies.
Designing Human Resource Management Systems Jayant Mukherjee 2012-07-31 Designing
Human Resource Management Systems provides a framework for designing and
implementing Human Resource Management (HRM) systems in various kinds of
organizations, even those with limited resources. It is intended for leaders,
decision makers, senior managers, HR practitioners, and consultants wishing to
innovate, structure, and implement HRM systems in organizations. Distinguishing
features of the book are: - Guidelines in each of the practice areas of HRM that
identify key components and discuss important considerations in designing the subsystem of that practice area. - Exhibits in the form of tools, questionnaires,
inventories, forms, policies, and other aspects of utility for designing HRM
systems. - Key Terms and Concepts section in each chapter that provides relevant
theory, concepts, and research in each practice area. The book comprehensively
covers concepts and relevant theories pertaining to job analysis, human resource
planning, recruitment and selection, performance management, training and
development, 360-degree feedback, mentoring and executive coaching, and reward
management. The guidelines present a logical, simple, and easy-to-adopt approach
with examples related to what can possibly go wrong and therefore what to guard
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against.
Staffing the Contemporary Organization: A Guide to Planning, Recruiting, and
Selecting for Human Resource Professionals, 3rd Edition Donald L. Caruth
2008-12-30 Few business functions are more important than putting people where
they can do the most good. Get it right, and the business soars. Get it wrong, and
the business pays dearly in reduced sales, profits, and productivity. Staffing the
Contemporary Organization provides a comprehensive treatment of staffing
procedures, policies, techniques, and problems. It includes a number of human
resources topics not usually covered in one volume—HR planning, legal aspects of
staffing, recruiting, selecting, performance appraisal, career development, and
many others—in an integrated system. The method presented is a proven, useful tool
that managers and HR people can employ to build stronger, more resilient
organizations. This thoroughly revised edition provides a comprehensive treatment
of staffing procedures, policies, techniques, and problems. It covers areas newly
developed since the last edition, like recruiting via the Internet and new court
decisions that clarify the scope and application of antidiscrimination laws in the
workplace. Among other topics, it covers the following areas in detail: Employment law -Job analysis -Recruiting and interviewing -Selecting and selection
tests -Appraisals and employee development -Administration: Handling promotions,
demotions, layoffs, terminations, etc. -Career planning -Measuring the
effectiveness of the HR function. Staffing, the authors contend, must encompass
the entire range of activities associated with planning for, obtaining, utilizing,
and developing human resources. Suitable for business students as well as
professionals, this is the first book to present a systems view of the staffing
function—a view necessary to maximize the contribution of any company's most
important asset: its people.
Human Resources Management in Canada Gary Dessler 1998
Canadian Human Resource Management Hermann F. Schwind 2019
Human Resource Management John M. Ivancevich 2001-11-01 Human Resource Management
(HRM) takes a managerial orientation; and is viewed as being relevant to managers
in every unit, project, or team. Managers are constantly faced with HRM issues,
problems, and decision making and the text's primary goal is to show how each
manager must be a human resource problem solver and diagnostician. This book pays
attention to the application of HRM approaches in "real organizational" settings
and situations. Realism, understanding, and critical thinking were important in
the revision. Users have continuously been satisfied with the consistent writing
style and level of presentation.
Ethics for Managers Joseph Gilbert 2016-06-10 Ethics for Managers introduces
students to the philosophical underpinnings of business ethics and translates this
theory into practical terms, demonstrating the moral implications of the decisions
managers make. This edition features new material on global ethics, the financial
downturn, and ethical sustainability. New, student-friendly features include:
Learning objectives at the beginning of each chapter, which provide a roadmap to
what is covered and how to use it. Cases that demonstrate real-world scenarios,
allowing readers to grapple with real moral ambiguity. Discussion questions at the
end of each chapter, which challenge students to see different moral perspectives
and to practice good decision-making. A new chapter on international business
ethics. Students of business ethics courses will find this compact, well-organized
text a useful tool to understand ethics in the digital age.
Human Resource Management Pravin Durai 2010
Fundamentals of Performance Improvement Darlene Van Tiem 2012-03-29 Fundamentals
human-resource-management-dessler-12th-edition

of Performance Improvement, 3rd Edition Fundamentals of Performance Improvement is
a substantially new version of the down-to-earth, how-to guide designed to help
business leaders, practitioners, and students understand the science and art of
performance technology and successfully implement organizational and societal
change. Using the Performance Improvement / Human Performance Technology (HPT)
model, the expert authors explain step-by-step how to spot performance indicators,
analyze problems, identify underlying causes, describe desired results, and create
workable solutions. “It does not matter what function you align yourself to in
your organization, this book allows you to tap into the secrets that drive
organizational success. Several books work to define what is performance
improvement and performance technology. This one also provides insights into the
Why? And How?” —CEDRIC T. COCO, CPT, SVP, Learning and Organizational
Effectiveness, Lowe’s Companies “Fundamentals of Performance Improvement is full
of practical models and tools for improving the world by partnering with
customers, clients, constituents, and colleagues. It provides a path forward for
successful transformation and performance improvement at personal, group and
collective levels. It is a must read for leaders and consultants seeking to
advance opportunities in new and emerging situations.” —DIANA WHITNEY, PhD,
president, Corporation for Positive Change “If you have an interest in performance
improvement, this is simply the best available book on the topic. It addresses the
science and craft as well as the intricacies of how to improve workplace
performance. Van Tiem, Moseley, and Dessinger have incorporated into this work the
best available research on the Certified Performance Technology (CPT) standards
and process.” —JAMES A. PERSHING, Ph.D., CPT, professor emeritus, Workplace
Learning and Performance Improvement, Indiana University “Its international
flavor, with practitioner comments and examples drawn from across the world,
enhances its appeal as more and more professionals operate in an increasingly
global context.” —DALJIT SINGH, Asia Pacific Director of Talent Management, Baker
& McKenzie, Sydney, Australia
Business Communication Carol M. Lehman 2010-02
人力资源管理基础 德斯勒 2007 高等学校经济管理英文版精编教材
Human Resource Management Gary Dessler 2011
Emerging Indian Scenario Harnessing the Opportunities Sai Vidya Institute of
Technololgy
Human Resource Management, 2e Khanka S.S. The second edition continues to
familiarize the students with the basic principles and techniques of human
resource management. Comprehensively, this textbook highlights the importance of
effective management of human resources which results not only in organisational
effectiveness but also sustainable competitive advantage. With the coverage of
contemporary topics such as HR Scorecard, Gen-Y Employees and Work-life Balance,
it keeps the students abreast with the current human resource practices of the
real world. This textbook caters to the requirements of management students and is
also a useful resource for HR professionals.
Basic Concepts of Health Care Human Resource Management Nancy J. Niles 2013 Basic
Concepts of Health Care Human Resource Management is a comprehensive overview of
the role of Human Resource Management (HRM) in all aspects of healthcare
management. Beginning with a survey of HRM, from its beginnings to present-day
trends, the text moves on to cover state and federal healthcare laws, codes of
ethics, staffing organizations, training and development, employee relations, and
long-term planning.
Human Resource Management Dessler Gary 2011
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Ethical and Social Perspectives on Global Business Interaction in Emerging Markets
Al-Shammari, Minwir 2016-02-10 Societal demands, needs, and perspectives of
ethical and socially responsible behavior within business environments are a
driving force for corporate self-regulation. As such, executives must consistently
work to understand the current definition of ethical business behavior and strive
to meet the expectations of the cultures and communities they serve. Ethical and
Social Perspectives on Global Business Interaction in Emerging Markets compiles
current research relating to business ethics within developing markets around the
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world. This timely publication features research on topics essential to remaining
competitive in the modern global marketplace, such as corporate social
responsibility, corporate governance, consumer behavior understanding, and ethical
leadership, and how all of these components attribute to the decision making
process in business environments. Business executives and managers, graduate-level
students, and academics will find this publication to be essential to their
research, professional, and educational needs.
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